
Weakley County, Tennessee 
RFP #2025-01 

BOE Phone System 
Addendum 

 
This addendum is to extend the deadline for submissions. The new deadline will be 
August 13, 2024, at 3:00 PM. 
 
Additionally, we have received some questions from vendors that we would like to offer 
clarifying information: 
 

 We currently have 15 fax lines, and we would like to see an eFax option or some 
way to convert to analog. If these options are not viable, we'll need those to stay 
active analog lines. 

 
 Our existing intercom/paging system is likely too old to work with whatever system 

we put in place. 
 

 Integrated Voice Response is not needed. 
 

 We need all the numbers that are currently active with the Weakley County Board 
of Education to be transferred over to the new system. 

 
 Itemized billing is preferred. 

 
 We do have some wall-mounted phones, but I don't have an exact number yet. We 

do not anticipate this number exceeding 20, so please list the pricing for one wall-
mount within the bid and we can add additional units upon ordering. 

 
If additional information needs to be conveyed, we will issue another addendum and send 
it to each vendor. 
 
 


